
Brand Development Programme 
Clarifications & Responses Issue 1 

 

Q1- The project delivery timeline for stage one as outlined in the tender documentation is 

incredibly tight. Is there anything specific driving these deadlines and is there room to extend the 

timeline for delivery? 

• The work needs to take place within this timeline to connect with a wider piece of strategic 

work that is being undertaken by NMRN’s board.  

• The proposed recommendations from the Brand Development programme will then feed 

into this this piece of work, therefore we would not be able to extend the timeline due to 

this. 

 

Deadline for Clarification Questions for Response is Midday (1200) Thursday 18th April 2024,  

These are to be sent to tenders@nmrn.org.uk 
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